


2. HRis currently searching for a Total Rewards Specialist to handle matters of
compensation, classification & employee recognition. Also hiring an Organizational
Development Specialist for onboarding new hires, essential training (to include basic job
processes), and developing new job descriptions and career paths for employees.

Administration looking into segueing from Zoom to Microsoft Teams due to the increased
functionality and the integration capabilities. Ken Kundell will be talking to executive staff this
week to discuss the transition in platforms.

1. Office 365 puts everyone involved on the same platform, so students would have direct
access to faculty & staff in communication channels. This change from the current, more
sectioned-off student access has caused some faculty concerns.

The budget is looking very tight. Planned for a 6% decline in enroliment; however, we are
currently at an 8.9% decline.



i. Joan Williams will be moving away from a student-facing role, be working more with HR. Duties
will be distributed among President’s Office & Student Affairs at present.
c. SPBC Strategic Plan Updates — Governance Groups
i. Summary of Suggestions | Questions or Comments
1. Updates were emailed to all Senators; any comments can be emailed.
d. Staff Senate Suggestion Box
i. Question regarding accessing the Staff Lounge: lounge was previously locked due to COVID, but
is now open for all employees to use.
e. New Committee Memberships:
i. Inclusive Excellence Strategic Plan Committee — Due to the change in D&l staffing, this
committee will most likely not proceed.
ii. Cultural Diversity and Inclusion Consortium Committee
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